
Date  Activity 1 (Morning) Activity 2 (Afternoon)

Monday 26th 
May 

Closed due to Spring Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 27th 
May 

Cheerleading 

Join in with this high energy cheerleading class 
by Felicity White School of Dance. Grab some 
pompoms and get stuck in as we learn some new 
cheerleading skills!

Spanish Class 

Fancy learning a new language? Get stuck in 
with this BRAND NEW session by Kids Lingo and 
learn some new words!

Specialised

Sport


Danish Longball 

Learn some new skills in this multi sports game, 
which is a mix of dodge ball and rounders. 

Tennis

Grab a racquet & ball & try your hand at tennis 
today with your firends!

Wednesday 
28th May 

Biking Sessions

The guys from Little Bikers are here to help, 
teach and encourage us to learn some new 
biking skills and tricks, in this BRAND NEW 
BIKING SESSION! 


Don’t forget to bring your bike!

Pop Star Recording Studio Workshop 

Love singing? Get jointed in with this new 
session by Recording 4 Fun as they teach us how 
to sing like pop stars and record it like in a 
really music studio!

Specialised

Sport


Football

1st time footballer or ready to join the England 
squad? Try a fun football session to practice 
your skills-whatever your ability!

Volley Ball

Join in with this fun volley ball session where 
you can learn the rules - a great sport to learn 
for the beach this summer!

Thursday 29th 
May 

WICKED the Musical

Why not try out this drama workshop by 
Razzamatazz, where you will get to learn some 
scenes from the new film, sing and act it out 
with your friends!

Robotics

Discovery STEM are here! Join in with this brand 
new Robotics workshop, where we will meet 
robotic challenges and coding errors! 

Specialised

Sport


Capture the Flag 

Working in teams to capture the flag from the 
other teams base-lots of fun & critical thinking 
helps!

Dodgeball

Dodgeball is always loads of fun with loads of 
energy-come & see for yourself!

Friday 30th 
May

Fun Day Friday 

Children have the chance to choose all their favourite games & activities to do throughout 

the day. Plus get your dancing shoes on for our end of the week party and disco!

Specialised

Sport


Rounders

Let’s get out & try a fun game of rounders, 
practicing our throwing, catching & fielding!

Dodgeball

Dodgeball is always loads of fun with loads of 
energy-come & see for yourself!

Holiday Club Extra Curricular Schedule 


Below you will find the extra activities on offer during this May 2025 Half Term at Play in Ltd. We offer 
these at different times during the session, alongside our own packed days of crafts, cooking, shows, 

competitions, games and much more fun!

Play in
Westbourne


